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TO ALL BRANCHES WITH MEMBERS IN BT 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague 

 

WhatsApp Broadcasts on BT Pensions Campaign 

We have launched WhatsApp Broadcast lists for CWU representatives and members.  This will 

enable us to communicate key messages on the BT Pensions campaign as quickly and directly 

as possible.   

There are two separate lists – one for CWU representatives and one for CWU members. 

If you would like to be added to the broadcast, please follow the simple instructions below. 

If you are a CWU representative:  Add WhatsApp to your phone.  Save 07583725644 in 

your contacts.  Text your name, workplace (if you have one), position and CWU Branch to 
07583725644. 

If you are a CWU member:  Add WhatsApp to your phone.  Save 07907502190 to your 
contacts.  Text your name, workplace (if you have one) and CWU Branch to 07907502190. 

Please do not send your details to both numbers.  Members should use their own 
personal phones to sign up to this service and not one owned by the employer.  

Please share this information with as many of your members as possible. 

Any enquiries on the content of this LTB should be directed to Nicola Marshall at 

nmarshall@cwu.org 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Andy Kerr 
Deputy General Secretary (T&FS) 
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